
Stahls Automotive Foundation visit 2/4/23 
 
On Saturday, February 4, the Motor City Club traveled to Chesterfield, for a visit to the Stahls 
Automotive Foundation, where we joined friends and family for a look at the fascinating Stahls 
collection of vintage vehicles, music machines, gas pumps and antique signs.  Stahls features 
125 classic cars from the Brass, Depression, Pre/Post War and Modern Eras, including treasures 
such as a 1948 Tucker, 1928 O.W. Bentley, and 1926 A.C. Roadster.  The facility also boasts a 
1928 Wurlitzer pipe organ, original Route 66 signage, vintage neon lights, a drive-in theatre, a 
50's diner, among other displays. 
 
As with any previous visit such as this one, everyone had a favorite car, but our group loved the 
visit, and took this opportunity give them all "a good look."  From the '37 Cord roadster to the 
'57 Thunderbird to the '63 Turbine Car, or even Ed "Big Daddy" Roth's Mysterion, Stahl's has 
something for any taste.  
 
Motor City POCI will continue to offer interesting excursions, but your support and ideas are 
important!  If you'd like to attend an event, please remember that guests are always welcome!   
 
Call anytime with suggestions about forthcoming trip ideas! 
 
Mike Cushing 
Events Coordinator 
Motor City POCI 
248.760.8180 

 

 

https://www.stahlsauto.com/ 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 


